
Questioner Follow-up question Answer 

Question from Councillor 

Nikki Ind to Councillor 

Mike McKeown, Cabinet 

Member for Climate Change 

and Sustainability 

There was no follow-up 

question 

 

Question from Councillor 

Nikki Ind to Councillor 

Juliet Layton, Cabinet 

Member for Planning and 

Regulatory Services 

There was no follow-up 

question 

 

Question from Councillor 

Len Wilkins to Councillor 

Mike McKeown, Cabinet 

Member for Climate Change 

and Sustainability 

Councillor Len Wilkins 

asked Councillor Mike 

McKeown, Cabinet Member 

for Climate Change and 

Sustainability what the 

number of electric vehicle 

(EV) charging points 

installed to date was. 

The Cabinet Member for 

Climate Change and 

Sustainability stated that 

two charging points had 

been installed to date. The 

Cabinet Member expressed 

agreement with the need to 

accelerate the roll out of EV 

charging points, which had 

been delayed by national 

grid problems. 

 

 

 

Question from Councillor 

Len Wilkins to Councillor 

Juliet Layton, Cabinet 

Member for Planning and 

Regulatory Services  

 

Councillor Len Wilkins 

asked Councillor Juliet 

Layton, Cabinet Member for 

Planning and Regulatory 

Services. Councillor Wilkins 

stated that other Councils 

for instance Stratford upon 

Avon District had made 

significant progress on 

delivering open space 

management, and asked 

whether officers could learn 

from these? Councillor 

Wilkins also asked where 

the management of these 
would fall if the Developer 

ceased trading. 

 

The Cabinet Member for 

Planning and Regulatory 

Services welcomed the 

suggestion to learn from 

Stratford upon Avon 

District Council, and stated 

that a full written response 

from officers would be 

provided. In response to the 

second part of the question; 

The Cabinet Member stated 

that the developer often 

managed the open space, 

and then transferred its 

ownership to another 
organisation, or in some 

cases the local community. 

 

 

Councillor Patrick Coleman 
to Councillor Juliet Layton, 

Cabinet Member for 

Planning and Regulatory 

Services 

Councillor Patrick Coleman 
asked the Cabinet Member 

for Planning and Regulatory 

Services if they were in 

agreement that the Planning 

The Cabinet Member 
agreed with Councillor 

Coleman, welcoming the 

results and applauded the 



 
Service and its leadership 

were deserving of 

congratulations for excellent 

performance on 

determining applications 

within the target time 

period. 

 

hard work of the Planning 

team.  

 

Councillor Gary Selwyn to 

Councillor Tony Dale, 

Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation 

There was no follow-up 

question 

 

Councillor Daryl Corps to 

Councillor Tony Dale, 

Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation 

Councillor Daryl Corps 

asked Councillor Tony Dale, 

Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation if there are 

any plans to further restrict 

payment eg. to an in-app 

only payment system.  

 

The Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation stated that 

they felt confident that the 

options of allowing 

customer to pay by either 

card or app were sufficient, 

and had observed these 

personally. The Cabinet 

Member added that Officers 

were looking into a ‘Pay 

Point’ system that would 

allow customers to pay by 

cash at nearby shops.  

 

Councillor Tony Slater to 

Councillor Tony Dale, 

Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation 

 

Councillor Tony Slater 

asked The Cabinet Member 

for Economy and Council 

Transformation whether the 

lease could be renegotiated 

to allow pay per use 

customers as well as season 
ticket holders, or whether 

the lease should be ended.  

 

The Cabinet Member for 

Economy and Council 

Transformation stated that 

the original lease, which was 

put in place several 

administrations ago, 

restrained the time of use 
and restricted season 

tickets only. The Cabinet 

Member stated that within 

the four years remaining on 

the lease, the Council 

would be focusing on 

maximising the use of this, 

to generate more income.   

Councillor Andrew Maclean 

to Councillor Mike 

McKeown, Cabinet Member 

for Climate Change and 

Sustainability  

There was no follow-up 

question 

 



 

 


